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6th November 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
BBC Children In Need Appeal 
 
We have decided again to join in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for 
‘Children In Need’. 
 
On Friday 16th November, in exchange for a £1 donation, children may come to school wearing odd 
socks. School uniform does still need to be worn. 
 
We are also selling the Children In Need bracelets and pin badges for £1 each.  These will be on sale 
from Monday, 12th November 2018.   
 
In addition, for children in classes 3 to 6, there will be a ‘Design a Wig’ competition in return for 50p. 

This will be given as ‘optional’ homework and there are four categories of wigs to choose from: 

funny, casual, rock and party. 25 house points will be given for each class winner and there will be a 

special prize for the overall winner.  

Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Norley  
Head of House (Lighthouse) 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


